
 

  
 
 

Information Sheet for Children  
CoCoNet Survey 

 
  

Thank you for your interest in the CoCoNet Study. 
 

The CoCoNet study is trying to understand where people go and 
who they talk to. This is important when thinking about the 

spread of a disease like coronavirus. 

 
 

Can I take part? 
 
Only if you live in the UK, and you have permission from your 
parent or the person that looks after you.  

 

What do I have to do? 
 
We will ask you some questions about who you live with, where 
you go, and who you talk to. 
 
You should answer these questions online with the help of your 
parent or the person that looks after you. 
 
It will take about 5 to 10 minutes to answer all of the questions. 

 
 



 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

What happens to my answers? 
 
We will keep hold of your answers on a computer along with 
everyone else’s, to help us with our study. We will not know 
who you are from your answers. We do not ask for your name 
or your address.   
 
The adult filling out the survey with you can choose to give us an 
email address if you would like us to keep in touch. If we have 
this, we will contact you to ask if you would like to answer the 
questions again. We will also tell you what we have found so far. 
 

 
 Does anything else happen? 

 
We will publish the results of the survey online once we have 
studied them. Remember, no one will know which answers are 
yours.  
 

 
 If you have any questions, you can contact one of the 

researchers at any time. 
 

You can email Jessica Bridgen at j.bridgen@lancaster.ac.uk 
or 

Dr Jonathan Read at jonathan.read@lancaster.ac.uk 
 

Thank you for reading this information sheet. 
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